
 
 

What Ontario's cap-and-trade program means for clean energy 

technology: Op-Ed by CanSIA and Clean Energy Canada 

Dear CanSIA Member, 

Today CanSIA, in conjunction with Clean Energy Canada, published an Op-Ed story with 

the Queens Park Briefing service on the recently announced climate change legislation 

and cap and trade regulation. These developments hold long term promise for our 

industry and clean technology generally. CanSIA continues to be actively engaged with 

the government of Ontario through our Strategic Project, the Ontario Solar Climate 

Change Initiative, advocating strongly for a robust Cap and Trade system and 

supporting policies that will unleash the potential of clean energy in Ontario. These are 

vital steps towards an effective low carbon economy and we will continue to keep solar 

top of mind for decision makers in the coming months. 

 

CanSIA will distribute a more detailed assessment of the climate change legislation and 

cap and trade regulation to members early next week. 

Read the full Op-Ed story here. 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iMw44GRV-XQsAIa9BJTwQV8LXRAaRDcOEhCs7VtFEq84q0FTue6BHxdvRun_vRp1XvpsgGUoksx0C07YylkGU7ey1RaKeWl-RQpSKUoGgYxNWmIzLaKCovFbvCE61iH2MiTerihY1LMUcuFrD_kgBgi9P2f5GCq4XzuZXhLrwp8XgQgZf8JydMn-KgVabaqy2GWDFORXv9jC-hlhbWViwaSv4r5ETEjZziH_-oZjm60MDX0MsCpzXHdGMcK7YLy-5t4_aVcvlGqymZrrmHyKUtlCXwp6SEGQp5i4Z-utZS0=&c=_Nqw_sb6MbwkPVxPDf-NGs_DmmIVmzU4qs8Nif5XekbF03Yn9_utnQ==&ch=IexoxBPXt9eXR1X6Wi6bJCXRp182tJM1Xi6e5h-lsHnB_3C1BZwMbA==

